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9(b) FAIRER SCOTLAND FUND - TRANSITION TO MAINSTREAM - APPEALS (AN28-2010) 
 
At its meeting on 11th January 2010, the Policy and Resources Committee agreed to endorse the 
Dundee Partnership recommendations for the ongoing programme of projects to be funded through 
the mainstreamed Fairer Scotland Fund subject to an agreed appeal process.  Appeals were heard on 
15th January 2010 with the successful appeals noted below for information: 
 
a) Dighty Environmental Group to receive full funding of £11,449 per annum for three years 

beginning 1st April 2010 with requirement to develop plans for long-term sustainability. 
 
b) Hilltown Childcare Initiative to receive reduced funding of £25,000 for one year from 1st April 

2010 to facilitate redesign of local childcare and transition towards a self-financing basis by 
1st April 2011. 

 
 
 


